From: Tony Zielinski

To: Lee, Chris; Jorgensen, Arlene
Subject: Fwd: Bay View 5-acre lot
Date: Wednesday, August 30, 2017 9:16:54 AM
Hello Chris,

Please put this in the file for my resolution.
Thanks,
Tony Zielinski

Sent from my iPad

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Zielinski, Tony" <tzieli@milwaukee.gov>

Date: August 29, 2017 at 12:31:51 PM CDT

To: 'Rebecca Schmidt' <rebecca.jean.schmidt@gmail.com>
Cc: 'Tony Zielinski' <tony.zielinski@rocketmail.com>
Subject: RE: Bay View 5-acre lot

Thanks for your feedback.
Tony

From: Rebecca Schmidt [mailto:rebecca.jean.schmidt@gmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, August 29, 2017 10:50 AM

To: Zielinski, Tony
Subject: Bay View 5-acre lot

I have lived just to the south of this lot (Conway and Logan) for nearly 8 years.
Nearly every window in my home faces this lot, as well as my porch. | would
absolutely hate to see this land developed into more housing. Let's keep at least
one piece of land in this city free from shoebox condos and apartments that have
a shiny finish but are horrendously overpriced.

I cannot attend the community meeting on 9/6, but wanted to express my support
of this land being preserved, not developed.

Rebecca Schmidt

The City of Milwaukee is subject to Wisconsin Statutes related to public
records. Unless otherwise exempted from the public records law, senders
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subject to release upon request, and is subject to state records retention
requirements. See City of Milwaukee full e-mail disclaimer at
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